
COUNCIL          OCTOBER 18, 2011 
 
 

REQUEST FOR NON-BINDING EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  
WITH RESPECT TO THE VELODROME SPORTS FACILITY 
AS PART OF THE TORONTO 2015 PAN/PARAPAN AM GAMES 

 
Submitted by Mayor Bevilacqua 
 
That Council authorize the submission of a non-binding letter of expression of interest to Toronto 
2015 for the location of the velodrome sports facility in Vaughan. 
 
Attachment 
1. Letter dated October 12, 2011 from Toronto 2015 Pan/Parapan Am 

 








